
Hello!

I’m Miss Mahira. I’m the new part-time NET Teacher at our school since

September 2023. I was born in India and grew up in Hong Kong. I’ve been living

here for more than 16 years. Before joining SKH HCWPS, I was teaching in various

kindergartens, primary and secondary schools in Hong Kong.



I get to teach reading and speaking lessons for P.4 to P.6 students. In our reading

lessons, we read interesting fiction and non-fiction books and complete the reading

exercises. If we have enough time, we also have some team games like category

race, sleeping penguins and riddle challenges.

In our speaking lessons, we have a short reading aloud section followed by

student-teacher interaction. Students love to speak with me in English. Students

also get to talk with their partner in English during speaking lessons, which they

enjoy a lot. We also practice doing individual presentations on different topics.

Here’s the most fun part! This year we have organized some fun games in the

English Room for students to play during lunch time. Miss Wong and I invite

students to play different games like Zingo!, Pictionary, Twister and Scrabble. We

also encourage them to speak more English with us. Students love to visit the

English room not only because they can have fun but they can collect stamps and

earn a prize for their active participation.




